Natell Euwarus

From:

Michael Behrendt

Sent:

Wednesday, June 27, 2018 12:45 PM

Subject:

Riverwoods - tree protection - email from Mike Lynch

To the Planning Board,

I just sent an email from John Parry. Here is a response from Mike Lynch, DPW Director and Durham Tree Warden.

Michael Behrendt

Durham Town Planner Town of Durham 8 Newmarket Road Durham, NH 03824 (603) 868-8064 www.ci.durham.nh.us

From: Michael Lynch

Sent: Monday, June 25, 2018 10:08 AM

To: John Parry; Michael Behrendt

Cc: Todd Selig

Subject: RE: Tree Protection at River Woods

Hi Michael,

As you may remember at our pre-construction meeting for the River Woods project we discussed the tree clearing task at great length. John's e-mail discusses three tasks listed below which have been completed.

- 1) Tree assessment completed with 10 folks assisting. DPW has hired Forester Charlie Moreno to lead all items concerning trees.
- 2) All Trees remaining along the cut area have been marked with ribbon and mapped.
- 3) Several measures are in place or being placed as we speak including the Superintendent having the map, hay bales on site, Silt fence being installed now and orange safety fencing where appropriate.

In addition I have now walked the site/cut zone twice with the contractor and intend to walk it weekly.

Mike

